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Calendar 
 

March 

Mar. 12 Last week of winter 

 enrichment classes 

Mar. 13 International Celebration 

 Planning meeting 6:00 PM 

 BFPS library 

Mar. 21 Professional Growth 

 Wednesday, early release 

 at 12:10 P.M.  

Mar. 21 PSS Meeting in the Staff 

 Room 8:00-9:00 A.M. 

Mar. 22-23 NO SCHOOL - Parent 

 Teacher Conferences 

Mar. 26-30 NO SCHOO - Spring 

 Break 
 

April 
Apr. 5 5th Grade Music Program

 Fauna Gym 6:00-7:00 P.M. 

Apr. 6 Bingo Night 6:00-7:30 P.M. 

Apr. 9 NO SCHOOL- Staff 

 Development Day 

Apr. 12 4th grade Music Program

 Fauna Gym 6:00-7:00 P.M. 

Apr. 16 First week of Spring 

 Enrichment classes 

Apr. 19 3rd grade Music Program

 Fauna Gym 6:00-7:00 P.M. 

 

Remember you can check the 

school calendar on our website 

www.bfps.wlwv.k12.or.us 

Lice problems are much easier to treat if caught early, please check the 

link below for our districts Health Service Guidance on Head Lice as well 

as Protocol & Head Lice FAQ’s: https://www.wlwv.k12.or.us/Page/271  

Volunteers Needed 
We are seeking volunteers to join teachers and our parent group to help plan 

Boones Ferry’s 1st Annual International Celebration of Children. 

 
A planning meeting will take place at our school library 

next Tuesday, March 13th, from 6:00-7:30 P.M. 

 

Please see the attached flyer for more information 

about the event. 

SAVE THE DATE & START COLLECTING BOOKS 

The annual PSS Book Exchange is  

THURSDAY, APRIL 26TH 
Are you spring cleaning? Please save your books for the Book  

Exchange. There will be a collection box in 

the LIBRARY and in each porch after spring 

break. If you need books picked up before 

then, let Jessica Miller know and she will  

arrange to pick them up. 

Contact Jessica at jerinmm@me.com 

SPRING AHEAD TO  

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS 

 

Please remember to set your clock  

ahead one hour this Sunday,  

March 11th!! 

https://www.wlwv.k12.or.us/Page/271
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Boones Ferry Primary School 

11495 S.W. Wilsonville Road 

Wilsonville, Oregon 97070 

Phone - 503-673-7300  Fax - 503-682-8761 

www.bfps.wlwv.k12.or.us 

Angela Freeman- Principal - freemana@wlwv.k12.or.us 

Office Hours 7 AM - 3 PM 

Boones Ferry Primary School...Excellence from All 

 

Registration is now open for  

CREST Summer Camps and Programs.  

Please check out the CREST Online  

Registration page at: http://

www2.crest.wlwv.k12.or.us/register/  

Last Day of School Now June 14 Due to Snow Days 
Due to inclement weather and school closures on Feb. 21 and 22, the last day 

of school for all West Linn-Wilsonville schools is now June 14. That date is 

subject to change in the event of additional school closures. To view the 2017

-18 school calendar, visit the district website at https://www.wlwv.k12.or.us/

domain/90.  

Join us at CREST for our Native Plant Sale  
Date: Saturday, March 10  

Time: 9:00 am – 1:00 pm  

Location: CREST - 11265 SW Wilsonville Road, Wilsonville  

Students in the West Linn-Wilsonville School District have been busy raising native 

plants at CREST. Some of these plants are known to benefit birds and the insects 

they need to survive. Stop by and take a look at the trees, shrubs, ferns, and Oregon 

Wildflowers and purchase some to plant in your landscaping at home.  

Also available on March 10 at CREST is a workshop about attracting and sustaining pollinators in your home    

garden. The workshop is free, but you need to register ahead of time in order to attend the workshop.  

Here is the website for more information: http://www.pesticide.org/events  

Come support CREST, West Linn-Wilsonville students, and pollinators all at the same time!  

If you have any questions, please contact Helena Kreb at krebh@wlwv.k12.or.us  

NORTH-SOUTH-EAST-WEST our Teachers are the BEST!!!!!! 
 

Hello BFPS families! With student conferences just around the corner it 

means it is also time to start preparing for teacher conference meals!! Dur-

ing conferences our school the PSS Hospitality Committee provides several 

meals to help support the teachers through their extra long days. This 

month on March 20th, 21st, and 22nd we will again be providing meals to our 

amazing teachers, built around the phrase       “North-South-East-West our 

Teachers are the BEST”. We will be providing four internationally or region-

ally themed meals (a German dinner, a Mexican dinner, an Italian lunch, and a 

Southern down-home-comfort food breakfast). We would LOVE your help 

toward making this happen. If you have signed up to receive emails about volunteer opportunities related to hospi-

tality please be on the lookout for a Sign-Up-Genius in your email inbox on March 13th. If you do not receive the 

email, or have not signed up to receive them, and would like to help, please contact me directly at drbreniz-

er@gmail.com or text/call 503-819-9779. Together we can show our teachers just how much we appreciate their 

hard work and dedication to our children! Thank you so much –Jill Brenizer, PSS Hospitality 
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